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Comments: The wild horses running on the Apache-Sitreaves NF need to be confined to the existing Heber Wild

Horse Territory and NOT allowed to expand their range beyond that area.  Their numbers must be controlled so

that they do not overgraze or damage the habitat.

Horses are not native to the National Forests and should be treated as exotic species subject to all forest

management rules and guidelines and confined to the smallest possible Territory.


